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Decision:  Feasibility of Acceleration – Easier Access Phase III 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board receive the current schedule noting the acceleration 
efforts presently underway, and that staff will continue to seek opportunities for schedule 
improvement. 


